
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meal prices 
We have just been notified by FM Catering Services, 

Bradford Council, that the price of a school meal will 

increase in January 2017 to 

£1.65 

This is the first price increase in a couple of years; the 

school catering service will continue to make every effort 

to keep the cost low whilst offering a wide range of 

popular, nutritious, and value for money meals. 

 

Free school meals 
If you feel that your child may qualify for a free meal, contact:- 

  Council Benefit’s service Tel 01274 432771/2/3.  

https://www.bradford.gov.uk/benefits/applying-for-benefits/free-school-meals/  

Any child registered for a Pupil Premium grant will receive free meals, 

school trips, uniform vouchers, and music lessons in school.  In addition, 

the school receive £1320 per child registered for the grant to help with 

funding for staff and resources to raise standards and improve 

educational outcomes. 

https://www.bradford.gov.uk/benefits/applying-for-benefits/free-school-meals/

